
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Newsletter Number 7                                                                                                     Friday 18th October 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Friends,              

                                            
Parent’s Evening 
Thank you to all the parents/carers that were able to attend meetings with their child’s class teacher this 
week. It was lovely to see so many parents smiling after hearing how well their children have settled into 
their new year groups. 

 
      
Football News from Mr Russell 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Last Friday our Year 4 and 5 team took part in a football 
match at Beam School. Super result for this group of boys 
who show cased their talents in our new kits! 
 
 

 
 
Well done to the Year 6 boys who took part in 
a great football match against Beam School on 
Thursday afternoon. A big thank you to the 
parents who came along to support their 
children, another great win for St Peter’s. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Despite the result not going the way we planned for our Year 
5/6 girls at Northbury last Friday, we were very proud of 
them all. The girls showed great courage and determination, 
encompassing our school Core value of Perseverance. 
 
 
 



 

Year 6 VE Day Party 
Year 6 had a wonderful VE day today as part of their World War 2 topic. They made spitfire planes and 
tested them outside, sang World War two songs and danced to some war time music. They even had the 
opportunity to try some ginger beer, jam tarts and bread pudding!  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
School Photographer visit - Solo & Siblings 
This will be on Monday 4th November. Please make sure your child is in their full winter uniform. 
                                                                                                                            
Reception 2020 
If you have a child born between 1st September 2015 and 31st August 2016, they may start full time 
school in September 2020. The admissions process will begin on 1st November 2019 and will close on  
15th January 2020. Information packs will be available from the school office from 1st November and 
there will be a meeting on 12th November at 9.15am to explain the process and answer any queries you 
may have. 
 
School Uniform 
Winter uniform must be worn after the October half term. Please see our school website for details. All 
uniform can be bought from Premier Schoolwear or Castle Green. 

       
     Attendance & Punctuality 

At St Peter’s, the children’s attendance is very good and above the national expectation of 95%. 
However, punctuality is not as high. This year, we will be striving to make the punctuality just as good. 
We do understand sometimes this is sometimes out of your control. We need your help in making sure 
your child/children arrive at school on time. Thank you to all the parents whose children arrive on time 
each day.   
 
Best Class Attendance & Best Class Punctuality of the Week 
Each week we will be informing you of the classes that have the highest attendance and the best punctuality 
 

Class with the Best Attendance Class with the Best Punctuality 

2J; 4B – 100% 5D; 5M  - 1 Late 

 
Child Absence  
If your child is not coming into school, please call the school office by 10am on the first day they are absent 
and let us know the reason.    
 



 

Lunch Boxes 
As we have children in the school with severe nut allergies, please do not put any nut products in your 
child’s lunch box. 
 
London Marathon 2020 
Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society has a number of Gold Bond Charity places for runners in the 
LONDON MARATHON taking place on SUNDAY 26th April 2020. If you are an experienced runner or 
someone who would value the opportunity to participate in this renowned event please contact Libby 
Phillips for further details on 01268 784544 / lphillips@bccs.org.uk. The closing date for completed 
applications is Friday 15th November and please note that there is a minimum sponsorship requirement of 
£1600 (excluding Gift Aid). If you have been lucky enough to secure your own running place through the 
ballot, we would invite you to join us and run for Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society. The London 
Marathon is a unique opportunity to raise much needed funds for the Diocesan Children’s Society and 
perhaps achieve a lifetime ambition at the same time.  

  

Well Done to our Core Value Ambassadors 
 

Perseverance Respect Integrity Compassion Enthusiasm 

Marilyn 4B Masnun 6A Elijah 2B Joshua 3S Levi 2J 

 
Workers of the Week 
Congratulations to the following children who are this week’s Workers of The Week! 
 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Nazareth Rooms 

RG 1B 2B 3O 4B 5D 6A  
 

Tremaine 
Rae-Marie 
Benhanan 

Aaron 
Gabbie 

Nero 
Arianna 

Rachelle 
David 

Stephen 
Angelus 

James 
Ire 

Diamond-
Sophie 
Izaak 

RS 1F 2J 3S 4H 5M 6H 

Daniella 
David 

Imaan 
Amin 

Sonny 
Ariella 

Josh 
Jeanmi 

Daniel  
Maria 

Ruby 
Ruth 

Chidera 
Nnadi 

 
 

Dates for your Diary 

Mon 28th October  NO SCHOOL – TEACHER TRAINING DAY  

Tues 29th October 8am – Year 1/2 Judo 
8am – Year 3 Multisports 
3.15pm – 4.30pm Year 4/5 Football 

Wed 30th October 8am – Year 4 Multisports 
3.15pm – 4.05pm Year 2/3 Football 

Thurs 31st October 8am – Year 5 Multisports 
3.15pm-4.15pm Nursery and Reception Multisports 

Friday 1st November  8am – Year 3/4/5 Judo 
8am – Year 5/6 Girls Football  
9am –  Whole School Mass in Church 
 2.45pm - WOW celebration assembly – parents welcome 
 

 

mailto:lphillips@bccs.org.uk


 

 
Birthdays 14th October – 27th October  

Elena 8; Ethan 6; Melvin 10; Ashley 7; Lily 6; Taiba 7;  
Ethan 7; Reanne 10; Keturah 10; Paige 7; Marvelous 5; 
 Destiny 11; Daniella 5; Ryleigh 5; Freya 8; Phoenix 8;  

Jim 10; Micah 5; Fawwaz 9; Lotenna 11; Wisdom 8; Aye 11.  
 

 
SCHOOL CLOSES TODAY FOR HALF TERM AND REOPENS ON TUESDAY 29TH OCTOBER 

 
I hope you have a lovely half term break. 
 
 
 
God Bless, 

CScott 

 
Mrs Clare Scott  
Headteacher 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

29th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 


